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The University of South Africa (Unisa) wishes to inform prospective students and all 

university stakeholders that application for admission for the 2024 academic year has 

been extended as follows:  

  

• Applications for Undergraduate qualifications (higher certificates, 

diplomas & degrees) has been extended to 17 November 2023.   

• Applications for qualifications in the College of Accounting Sciences 

and the College of Science, Engineering and Technology are open 

until 31 January 2024. 

• Applications for Honours degrees and postgraduate diplomas has 

been extended to 17 November 2023 

• Master's and doctoral qualifications application dates remain 14 

September to 10 November 2023 (some exceptions apply) 

The university encourages its stakeholder to visit its official website: www.unisa.ac.za for 

official communication updates and notices. 

–Ends– 

For enquiries and interview request, please contact Senior Media Officers: Media 

Relations Tommy Huma on 072 218 6197 / 012 429 3981/ humatm@unisa.ac.za OR 

Edgar Rathelele on 063 731 5456 / 012 429 6712/ ratheme@unisa.ac.za 
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